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Comments: | understand a forest service person from the Denver office will be meeting with several people from
the Grand Valley Trails Alliance to talk about priorities for the forest plan. This is not acceptable unless this
person also meets with other organizations such as the Western Slope ATV Association (the largest OHV
organization on the western slope). The GVTA has not asked for input from the WSATVA and has not discussed
with groups of similar nature, therefore they cannot provide priorities that the WSATVA &amp; other groups may
have.

Comment time should be extended until November.



